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Disclaimer Respecting External Communications 
Communications are posted on the City’s website pursuant to Procedure By-law Number 7-2011.  The City 
of Vaughan is not responsible for the validity or accuracy of any facts and/or opinions contained in 
external Communications listed on printed agendas and/or agendas posted on the City’s website. 

   

 

 
Please note there may be further Communications.  
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Distributed January 31, 2020 Item 

C1. Memorandum for Deputy City Manager, Infrastructure Development and the 
Deputy City Manager, Public Works, dated January 30, 2020. 

Deputation 2 

Distributed February 3, 2020  

C2. Ms. Carrie Liddy, dated February 1, 2020. 5 

Distributed February 4, 2020  

C3. Presentation material. 6 
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